Notes on July 25, 2003 ebXML CPPA TC Teleconference

Attendance

Monica Martin
Marty Sachs

Dale Moberg

Agenda is at http://lists.oasis-open.org/archives/ebxml-cppa/200307/msg00010.html.
Dale reported that ebXML Messaging has almost completed its issue list. 
Ack on ack and related issues scheduled for teleconference in two weeks and Dale encouraged everyone with an interest to attend this session. Minutes deemed OK.

Monica reported that a draft for BPSS 1.1 should be ready on Monday July 28.
The IIC team is now identifying those aspects of CPPA needed for conformance and interoperability testing. Also IIC is formulating some test cases for BPSS.
Marty continues work on the Negotiation draft, and reported on a team developing a prototype for Negotiation in Germany. He will post some information to ebxml-cppa-comment and to ebxml-cppa-negot.
Dale reported on WS and extensibility efforts, and asked what should be done for SOAP 1.2 intermediary support. Several proposals were discussed.
Monica raised several issues about external and internal descriptions of BP flows. She will provide interested parties with some background information on possible requirements and approaches
We discussed using SOAP:body for simple payloads, and there was general agreement that it should be allowed in the next messaging profile. Packaging  descriptions could be much simpler. 

Dale then reported on XMLP work on PASWA and the task for the Basic Profile 1.1 group in WS-I.. Our small consensus seemed to favor incorporating these new approaches as they emerge, and when there is demonstrated interoperability and value. For the moment, ebXML should make certain that it can make use of them if and when they prove to be of value for all the requirements that attachments were originally selected, and when the emerging procedures are, like attachments, a known interoperable technique. Dale mentioned that for cryptographic hash computation, it is critical that each side know what byte stream to hash. These critical security computations are in danger of becoming increasingly convoluted and error-prone as encoding proposals proliferate.
August 8 was to be the next CPPA meeting. Meetings in August will be converted into informal opportunities to exchange information about ebXML related developments and no minutes or voting records will be kept during August. 
